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Procedures for Announcements at
 Washington County Master Gardener™ Association Chapter meetings
WCMGA Chapter meetings are for the purpose of conducting WCMGA business and education.

So that meeting time is used effectively, and that WCMGA is not inadvertently perceived as endorsing other organizations and/or businesses, WCMGA limits meeting time announcements to events conducted in partnership with or sponsored by OSU Extension, OMGA or any of  its chapters (this includes WCMGA), or Metro MG.   This includes any event for which MGs provide indirect or direct education hours, even though the event is sponsored by another organization, e.g.  Al’s Garden Center, Garden Club Day, Haggen Planting Days, etc.
Information on events conducted or sponsored solely by other organizations (MGs are not participating in an official MG capacity) may be provided at the “Publications and Announcements” table at the back of the WCMGA meeting room.

Announcements need to be scheduled in advance of the meeting by contacting the WCMGA President.

Such announcements should be brief, less than a minute in length.

